
 

 

 

 

 
  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

January 13, 2012 
 
 
Colleen Link 
1023 Grand Ave #5 
St. Paul MN 55105 
 
VIA EMAIL: colleenlink@rocketmail.com 
 
RE: Appeal for property at 1023 Grand Avenue #5 
 
Dear Ms. Link: 
 
This is to confirm that on January 10, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, the 
Legislative Hearing Officer, Marcia Moermond recommended continuing the 
matter to February 7, 2012 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to check on your 
progress of reducing the volume of materials by 50%.  If you make good 
progress, you will be granted an additional three weeks to come into compliance.  
  
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Rick Gavin (email) 
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